
Thank You From…
Love Chapel
	 Thank you so much for your donation of 87 lbs. 
of food. Each contribution helps Love Chapel’s 
ministries assist thousands of individuals in our 
community in need. This has been especially 
true over the last six months. Gas and food 
prices have spiraled, leaving so many individuals 
compromised financially. Your donation helps 
our community by meeting a need, providing 
grace, and offering encouragement. 
—Thank you for your ongoing support! Kelly 
Daugherty, Exec. Dir.
Turning Point
	 Thank you for all the hygiene kits that you 
provided for our shelter. Your generosity is 
making a difference in the lives of survivors. 
—Best Wishes, Turning Point Staff
Camp Lakeview
	 For 60 years, Lakeview Ministries has provided 
life-changing experiences to the children and 
adults of the LCMS Indiana District. Our goal 
is to partner with our Lutheran congregations 
by providing a place for God’s people to nourish 
their faith, connect with their families, and 
develop lifelong friendships. We thank you so 
much for your generous monetary donation, and 
for partnering with us in the life changing work 
that God does here at camp! We look forward to 
continuing to serve you and your church family.
—In Christ Alone, David Vandecar, Exec. Dir.
Instant Church  
Directory Update
  In the next several weeks, we will introduce to 
everyone the Instant Church Directory online. 
This program creates an online church directory 
for church members to easily access. There is also 
an app for your phone. We will share information 

on how to access 
the Church 
Directory online, 
as well as how to 
get the app for 
your phone.

  Instant Church 
Directory is the 

no-hassle way to create a church directory that 
is easy to keep updated, maintain and share. We 
will also be able to print some copies, for those 
who wish to have a printed copy. If you prefer 
not to have your information listed, please let the 
church office know.
—Church Council & Church Office

Brown County Weekend  
Backpack Program
We continue to collect items for the Brown 
County Weekend Backpack program. They are 
asking that we donate cans of peas and cans 
of carrots. If you have any questions, talk with 
Regina Allman. There will be a bin in the foyer 
for donations, or you can drop off items at Regina 
Allman’s home, 2629 17th Street. Thank you for 
your giving spirit and helping those in need!
—Mercy Ministry
Non-perishable Food Items Needed
Food insecurity has increased in our community, 
and both Love Chapel and the Salvation Army 
food pantry are seeing a greater demand for non-
perishable food items. Right now they are in need 
of peanut butter, pasta and any kind of cereal. 
There is a bin in the foyer for donations, or you 
can drop off items at Regina Allman’s home, 2629 
17th Street. Thank you for your giving spirit and 
helping those in need!
—Mercy Ministry 
Choir Chimes
Choir Chime Rehearsals are the Saturday before 
the Sunday that we play at 930a. Rehearsals will be 
on these dates: Mar 29 | Apr 26.
—Christina Runge
Preschool News
This week we have reviewed the letters K and L, 
and participated in different centers as we learned 
more about each letter. On Monday, Pastor Fitch 
taught about being fishers of men, and what that 
means. All week we have talked about ways we 
can share God’s love with others. We ended our 
week by exchanging Valentine’s cards with our 
classmates on Friday. Also on Friday, Valentine’s 
Day, we enjoyed our annual Valentine’s Ball and 
Dance. Grandparents and/or parents were invited 
to come have fun with their preschooler, doing 
a Valentine craft together, playing some games, 
having a snack, and having a dance party! It was a 
great Valentine’s Ball and much fun was had by all!  
We are thankful to the Faithful Helpers mom’s 
group who worked to plan, decorate and set-up 
everything for the Valentine’s Ball!
—Theresa Reedy, Pre-K Teacher
Orphan Grain Train Needs Help
Orphan Grain Train is experiencing a serious need 
for volunteers to help sort and fold clothes as we 
prepare for upcoming shipments to Ukraine and 
Kentucky. If any individuals or groups are able 
to help, we are open from 10a-3p on Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday of each week. If evening 
hours are required, please call OGT at  
(812) 405-2045 to schedule a work time. Our 
address is 209 Jackson Street, Jonesville, IN. Thank 
you for giving this matter your consideration as a 
way of serving Christ.
—Blessings, Gene Ernst, Orphan Grain Train Manager

PRAYERS REQUESTED
I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, and 

thanksgivings be made for all people.  
—1 Timothy 2:1

Allison L.
Ashley Fitch

Bill Stache
Dakshit K.

David L. (Hill)
Diane O’Connor

Don Ward
Emmylou Wischmeier

Eve Henry
Frank K. (Clipp)

Jackie E. (Dill)
Janeen Blomenberg
Jeanne S. (Schnackel)

Jim B.
Juan & Pam F. (Shanks)

Karl Radtke
Kenny H. (Buchanan)

Kilah D. (Driver)
Lee T. (Buchanan)
Melody D. (Clipp)

Michael Cart
Nina B. (Henry)

Penny J. (Jacobus)
Renae K.(Buchanan)

Rob F.  & family (O’Connor)
Rob K. & family (Shanks)

Robin A. & family (Buchanan)
Ryan V. & family (Shanks)

Scott R. (Radtke)
Shawn E. (Clipp)

Shirley V. (Henry)
Tony J. (Hotz)

Yvonne Hotz
Family and friends of +Sally+ L. (Gommel)

Michael & Danielle Smith (Missionaries)  
Tiffany Smith (Missionary)

Requests for prayers may be sent to  
the church at office@faithontheweb.org or 

by phone 812-342-3587.

Life @ Faith

PREPARE FOR WORSHIP SUNDAY
Feb 23—Genesis 45:3-15  

 Psalm 103:113 (antiphon: vs. 2) 
1 Corinthians 15:21-26, 30-42 

Luke 6:27-38
No Adult Bible Study  

or Sunday School today

M T W R F S Su
1p Preschool  
Committee Meeting
6p Women’s Book 
Study

  

Bill St.

7p Choir Rehearsal

   

Kevin V.

930a  Choir Chimes 
Rehearsal

 

9a Divine Worship
1015a Pitch-in Meal

17	  18	   19	     20	       21	          22			    23	

February 16, 2025
The Sixth Sunday after the Epiphany

9a Service of Holy Communion
1015a Snacks

1030a Adult Bible Study & Sunday School
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th Sundays Elder Greeter Organ Usher Acolyte Lector Sound Snacks Wed Elder Organ Sound

Feb 16 Bob J. Tom & 
Kris R. Cathy B. Jan F., Tim 

H. Needed Drebus Terry B. Allman

Feb 23 Mike W. Terry & 
Linda B. Shelley H. Jon H., Mike 

W., Gene W. Needed Jon H. Darcy H. Pitch-in Meal

March 2 Bob P. Regina A., 
Susan W. Doreen S.

Regina A., 
Bob P., 
Kyle S.

Needed Christina R. Bill S. Hill March 5 
Ash Wed

1130a 
630p

1130a 
630p

1130a 
630p

Altar Guild February—Melanie S., Beth W.		  Altar Guild March—Annette D. 

And [Jesus] came down with them and stood on a level place, with a great crowd of his disciples and a great multitude of people from all Judea 
and Jerusalem and the seacoast of Tyre and Sidon, who came to hear him and to be healed of their diseases.   — Luke 6

Building Loan Update

Thank you for your support of the Faith on the Move captial campaign for the build-
ing expansion project.Until August of 2024 , we were in an interest only payment phase.
 
 Our monthly interest payment comes from general fund offerings and changes each 
month. Any additional gifts go directly to the loan balance, thus reducing each month’s 
interest payment.  Please consider making regular gifts to help pay off this loan more 
quickly. We will update these numbers each month to help us track our progress.

	 Loan Balance	 Interest Payment 

At end of July	 $166,562. 	 $711.
At end of Aug	 $150,286. 		  $929. 
At end of Sept	 $143,634. 		  $563. 
At end of Oct	 $136,513. 		  $679. 
At end of Nov	 $88,165. 		  $577. 
At end of Jan	 $81,245. 		  $434.


